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Local Notice to Mariners 
 

No 16/2024(T) 
 

WEYMOUTH RNLI LIFEBOAT DISPLAY  

 

 

 

The Weymouth RNLI Lifeboat and Maritime & Coastguard Agency will 

be undertaking a display in the vicinity of Newtons Cove on Monday 29th 

of July 2024 commencing at 1900 hrs until approximately 1925 hrs. 

 

The All-Weather Lifeboat, Inshore Lifeboat and a Y Boat (Small 

Inflatable Boat) will be involved. The display will take place outside of 

the 6 Knot Buoyed area of Newtons Cove. 

 

 
 



 

 

All vessels are advised to keep well clear of the display. 
 

 

 

This notice is issued under the powers vested by the Portland Harbour Revision Order 

1997. 

 

 

    Captain M Shipley 

       General Manager (Marine) 

        15th July 2024 

 

 

Owners, Agents, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 

should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 

Masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
 


